
 
  
  
  
   
  
 

        

        PROJECT BACKGROUND: 

The Lake Marion Greenway project in 
Lakeville is part of a larger 20-mile trail 
that travels through Burnsville, Savage, 
Credit River Township, Farmington, and 
Lakeville. This project begins just north 
of 209th Street, connecting to the 
existing greenway near downtown 
Lakeville and extends to Cedar Avenue. 
The greenway will link the Minnesota 
River and the Minnesota River Greenway 
to Murphy-Hanrehan Park Reserve, 
Ritter Farm Park, Lake Marion, 
downtown Lakeville, South Creek and 
downtown Farmington. It will connect 
with the North Creek Greenway in 
Farmington. 

Lake Marion Greenway – 
Lakeville 

PUBLIC INPUT: 

        PROJECT OBJECTIVES: 
Visit our project 

This project will identify a preferred trail website to: 
alignment, bridge crossings at South 1. Learn more about Creek and a grade-separated crossing 
design at Cedar Avenue. Other the project 
amenities include: 2. View the preferred 

• Improve safety and accessibility of  trail alignment 
trail crossings 3. Give your feedback 

• Add connections to local trails  via a short survey. 
and sidewalks 

• Provide wayfinding and intepretive  
signage 

• Add benches and landscaping 

SCHEDULE: 

Preliminary 
design 

Public 
engagement 

Final 
design 

Expected 
construction 

2023 2024 2022 2022 

Questions or comments, contact: 
Tony Wotzka, Project Manager  | 952-891-7966  | tony.wotzka@co.dakot a.mn.us 


